
The Rappahannock Area Health District is currently vaccinating 

phase 1B individuals, if you are not in this phase you can still pre-

register now and you will be contacted when it is your turn. 

If you have not pre-registered for your 

COVID-19 vaccine, now is the time! 

For additional information or COVID-19 questions contact 

rappahannockareahd@gmail.com 

Current essential workers being vaccinated 

are… 

- Police, Fire, and Hazmat 

- Corrections and homeless shelter workers 

- Childcare/ PreK-12 Teachers/ Staff 

- Food and Agriculture (including 

veterinarians) 

- Manufacturing 

- Grocery store workers 

 


